Seorge

From: George Li

Sent: Friday, December 20, 2013 3:07 PM

To: 'Caroline.Brown@usdoj.gov'; David Krech

Cc: 'Richard.Sofield2@usdoj.gov'; James Ball; Adrienne Downs
Subject: Re: Next Communications STA

Thank you Caroline. Have a great weekend.

Sent from my BlackBerry Wireless Handheld

From: Brown, Caroline (NSD) [mailto:Caroline.Brown@usdoj.gov]
Sent: Friday, December 20, 2013 02:57 PM

To: George Li; David Krech

Cc: Sofield, Richard (NSD) <Richard.Sofield2@usdoj.gov>
Subject: Next Communications STA

Team Telecom does not object to the extension of the STA for Next Communications for 60 days.

Caroline Brown

Attorney Advisor

National Security Division, Foreign Investment Review Staff
202.233.0709 (direct dial)

caroline.brown@usdoj.gov




